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Vocation Awareness Program – The Catholic Diocese of Fort Worth invites men and women, 
ages 18-40 for the 34th annual Vocation Awareness Program weekend on June 14-16, held at 
University of Dallas, Irving.  For more information, please contact Rev. Brett Metzler or call 
(817) 945-9321. 

Quo Vadis 2024 – July 26, 2024.  Quo Vadis is a FREE one-day vocation discernment for 
young men in High School who are living in the Diocese of Fort Worth.  The camp is a rare 
chance for High School young men grades 9-12 to begin considering their vocation from God 
by speaking with priests and seminarians.  Retreat will be held at Montserrat Jesuit Retreat 
House, 600 N Shady Shores Rd., Lake Dallas, Friday, July 26, 2024 from 7:30am – 3:00pm.  For 
more information and registration contact the Vocations Office at (817) 945-9321. 

1st-3rd Degree Exemplification – West Council 2305 will be hosting a 1st-3rd degree exemplification 
June 2, 2024 at 4:00pm at the KC hall in West.  Please contact Jon Hlavenka at (254) 733-3181 if 
interested. 

CDA Visa Gift Card Raffle with 7 prizes: $3000, $2000, $1500, $1000, $750, $500 and $250 Visa 
Gift Cards.  Tickets are $100 each; only 350 tickets will be sold.  Winners are responsible for taxes 
per IRS and Texas law.  The drawing will be held Sunday, July 14, at the CDA Taste of West 
fundraiser at the KC Hall in West.  For ticket information, contact Stephanie (Tappy) Vanek (254-722-
1742), or Marcella Sinkule (254) 709-2343 

LOCAL EVENTS 

Sunday (May 19, 2024) Benefit for Hayze Glover – West KC Hall, West, TX 
Edwin Sulak’s famous Fried Chicken and Slovacek’s Sausage Meal with all the fixins will be served starting at 

10:30am.  $14.00 per plate.  Silent and Live Auction, Country Store, Gun Raffle, Arm Bands, T-Shirts and music 
by Donna Beckham & James Hollingsworth.  Two year old Hayze Glover was diagnosed with ALL (Acute 

Lymphoblastic Leukemia).  Hayze is currently receiving treatment and his mother is unable to work.  Hayze is 
the son of Kristin Davidson & Chaz Glover; brother of Emery, Avery & Liberty Glover; grandson of Darren & 
Sharon Davidson and Tammy Lann; Great-Grandson of Barbara Chudej; nephew of Dustin & Kelly Davidson. 
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Pentecost Sunday 
May 19, 2024 

 

CONTACT US 
254-580-8458 (Deacon Denver Crawley) 

Parish Email:  penelopecatholicchurch@windstream.net 
 

Parish Website: nbvm.org 
Diocesan Website: fwdioc.org 

A full list of Parish Staff and Ministry Leaders can be found on our parish website. 
 

MASS SCHEDULE 
Sunday:     10:00 am  
Thursday:      8:00 am 
Friday:      8:00 am 
Sacrament of Penance: 
 After Mass on Sunday, 7:30am Thursday and Friday 

 
The Ascension of Our Lord 

O my Jesus, in union with all the angels and the saints.   
I adore thee in the most Holy Sacrament in which thou art concealed for 

the love of me.  
 I adore thee as my Lord, my God, my Creator, and my Redeemer.  Amen 

Adult Safe Environment Awareness Session – Renewing Current Volunteers:  “Keeping 
“A Plan to protect Adults” Safe Environment Awareness Session will be held on Saturday, 
June 22, 2024, 9:30am – 11:00am at IHOM’s Smid Center. 



Pentecost Sunday 
May 19, 2024 

Weekly Schedule 

Date Day Tim9e MASS INTENTION PARISH EVENT 
5/19 Sunday 10:00 am +Evelyn Stuckly  
5/23 Thursday 8:00 am +Lou Cuevas  
5/24 Friday 8:00 am +Freddie Machac  
5/26 Sunday 10:00 am +Mary Mikuda  

The Sanctuary Light will burn this week in Memory of Mary Ann Fabian 

 
Congratulations and Welcome to Our Graduating Seniors.  Please pray for 
them as they begin the next chapter in their life. 
 
 
Baccalaureate Services – Will be held this evening, Sunday, May 19, 2024 
beginning at 6:00pm at Nativity of the BVM Church. 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE:  On Sundays we will have Exposition, Adoration and 
Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament from 8:30-9:25am followed by the 
Rosary at 9:30am and Mass at 10:00am.  We will continue Exposition, 
Adoration and Benediction beginning in January on First Fridays after Mass. 
 
 
 
 

   
5/26/2024         SERVERS READER GIFT BEARERS 

Cross Addison Crawford Jean Disher Joe & Susie Jaska 
Riley Dudik   

USHERS EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS GREETERS 
David Kucera                 Johnny Kucera   Derek Lednicky 
Dylan Kucera                 Josh Kucera   Debi Lednicky 

 

Abbgy, Linda Fulton, Eugene PRAYER LIST Nors, Kaitlin 

Altamirano, Salvador Hanzlicek, Debbie Machac, Judy Ohnhieser, Bernice 

Baily, Samuel Hanzlicek, Pam Machac, Matthew Peoples, Jessica 

Barton-Finely, Amy Jackson, Heather Martin, Brantley Perras, Jean 

Carlie, Carolyn Kaura, Steve Matus, Brian Roessler, John & Alma 

Carr, Phyllis Knapek, Lottie Matus, Herman Roskos, David 

Cates, June Kral, Donna Mikuda, George Short, Meredith 

Disher, Benjamin Kriss, Jr., Robert Miller, Janet Sulak, Andrea 

Dudik, Ronnie Lander, Kevin Miller, Jim Talley, Renee 

Dvorak, Mary Ann Lopez, Angel Mills, Adira Taylor, Kent 

Firasek, Benny Lozano, Mary Mynarcik, Diane Warren, April 

Fleming, Bert & Barbara MACHAC, JANE’CY Nors, Fran Watson, Troy 
 

It is not necessary to be a member of the parish to be added to the list. You will not be put on the prayer list without your 
permission. To have anyone added or removed, please contact Janice Chase via phone, text, or email at (254) 723-7943 or 
jac76707@yahoo.com. Only the person requesting, or the person being prayed for can request removal from the list. 

 
RCIA - Anyone interested in becoming a Catholic (RCIA) should contact Kelly Dudik at (254) 
709-3022 for more information. proportion to all that God has given    us.  God asks us to be 
generous with all our gifts, especially the one that means the most to you. 
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COLLECTION 5/5/24  
                             Envelopes  $   496.00 
                                     Loose  $   176.00 
               Second Collection  $   145.00 
                                    TOTAL  $   817 .00 

 

NATIVITY PARISH HALL RENTALS:  Contact Debbie Lednicky 254-709-6003. 
BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS:  Contact Janice Chase 254-826-3977 or 
jac76707@yahoo.com   
(Announcements due by Wednesday, noon, to be included the following 
Sunday)3SANCTUARY LIGHT & MASS INTENTIONS:  Contact Janice Chase 
254-826-3977 
(Suggested donation $5.00 per intention.  Intentions may be placed in the 
collection basket) 
CLMMUNION FOR SHUT-INS:  Contact Marcella Sinkule 254-826-3860 

“There are different kinds of spiritual gifts but the same Spirit; there are different forms of 
service but the same Lord; there are different workings but the same God who produces 
all of them in everyone.” - 1 CORINTHIANS 12:4-6 

All of us are blessed, regardless of our own individual circumstances.  God has given each 
of us many gifts.  How we use those gifts is our gift back to God.  For God’s plan to work, 
each must do what we are called to do.  Guess what?  We are not all called to do the same 
thing!  For God’s plan to work you have to do what God is calling you to do and I have to 
do what God is calling me to do. 


